
SCC Meeting October 13, 2020 

In Attendance: Adrian Bancroft, Dallin Miller, Gina William, Mary Catherine Perry, Marcy 
Jenkins, Geoff Griffin, Amanda funai, Pam Clawson, Jonathan Lerwill, Allison Ncholson, 
Melissa Ford 

1. Welcome 

2. September Review – due to the windstorm, our September meeting was pushed back 
a few times.  We reviewed the new PBIS plan, Trust Land budget, enrollment is down 
about 90 students 

a. Question about funding/enrollment are tied together.  One question came up 
about lower numbers this year and how it will impact our numbers for next 
year. 

b. Class sizes 

c. Outreach for families midyear – support families as the year goes on to get 
families back to Clayton for the next school year. 

d. Continue looking at metrics for the school year and next. 

e. Budget update – rollover came through this week and we are in a good 
position to continue supporting interventions for students that are reading 
below a 7th/8th grade reading level. 

3. PTA Report – first meeting went well, looking at dates for a fundraiser. November 
5th  - 16th. 

4. SIC Report – Currently discussing attendance and how to make it simple and 
efficient for students and teachers 

a. Attendance has been very good.  The policy for the school year has been 
updated. Students have a 10-day window for students to complete the work 
and are marked present 

i. There is consistent delay of accurate attendance of about a week. 

ii. Some students continue to choose to not be on live Zoom classes. 

b. Grades and making them fair and reflect what students are doing 
remote.  Work completion keeps improving as 7th graders figure out middle 
school 

5. Counselor Report – been working on homeroom (1st period) assignments and 
activities for kids that revolve around mindfulness, social and emotional 
learning.  Counseling groups will start next week for students who have opted in or 
parents have reached out.  

a. CCR meeting start in November.  The meetings will be on Zoom.  The purpose 
is to start the discussion about student’s college pathway and future 
discussions. 

b. Panel Discussion on Oct. 29th – please attend!! 

c. Student Support – teachers and administrators have identified specific 
students that need extra support.  A limited number of students will get extra 
support until they are more successful in remote learning. 

d. Parent input – Once the school is prepared, we are open to putting together 
plans for small groups. Like dance, PE, etc.  More parents feel that students 
would benefit from being at school in small classes 



6. Safe Technology/Digital Citizenship – Adrian reviewed the safe technology 
document and briefed different access points for students 

a. Netsmartz Safety Assembly will be held on Oct. 21st and 28th 

7. Emergency Plan Update – Document was updated and shared with the 
committee.  The document will be housed at the district office. 

8. Board Update:  A survey has been sent out to the community.  The survey is 
requesting input on what the community is looking for in a superintendent. 

 


